
 

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE 

Please be advised that the draft of the proposed amendments to the Repurchase Agreement 

Guidelines, 2017 (“the Guidelines”) is now available for comment. 

The Repurchase Agreement Guidelines 2012 are being amended in accordance with Section 146 

of the Securities Act, Chap. 83:02 of the Laws of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago (the 

“Securities Act”). 

The proposed amendments seek to ensure that the Guidelines are consistent with the provisions of 

the Securities Act and take into consideration matters raised by the market as well as international 

best practice. 

Hard copies of the proposed amended Guidelines are available from the office of the Trinidad and 

Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (the “Commission”) upon request. Electronic 

copies of the said Guidelines can also be accessed from the Commission’s website via the 

following link- http://ttsec.org.tt/draft-amended-repo-guidelines-march-2017-for-market-

comment/ . 

Written comments can be addressed to: 

The General Counsel 

Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission 

57-59 Dundonald Street 

Port of Spain 

 

Or submitted electronically to: reposmail@ttsec.org.tt 

 

The deadline for receipt of comments is 4.00 p.m. on Monday May 29, 2017. 
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